Monday 6th November Back to School 8.40am

Friday 10th November Year 5 Class Assembly 2.45pm Parents &

Family welcome

Thursday 7th December Christmas Fayre

Monday 18th December Children's Christmas Bingo

Wednesday 20th December Christmas Dinner Day & Christmas Jumpers

Thursday 21st December Break for Christmas Holidays - Finish 1.30pm



This Friday, children nominated from classes Y1 to Y6 shared an afternoon tea together. The children were selected for their excellent behaviour throughout the half term.

Well done everyone!







Mass Dates

Dates for your dia

All Masses are at St Charles' Church at 10am. Parents & families welcome.

Please note changes to the dates.

Year 2 Wednesday 15th November

Year 6 Wednesday 22nd November

Year 5 Wednesday 6th December

Y2-Y6 Wednesday 13th December



Reception Class 2024 Open Day

Looking for a school place for September 2024? Join us at one of our open days to see our school in action. Our first open day is Wednesday 8th November at 10am. There are further sessions during the day and after school. See website for

details or ring school - 0151 727 5830.

Calling All Y6 Parents

Don't forget to complete your child's application for High School. You have until 31st October to complete your choices. Visit:-

https://
liverpool.gov.uk/
schools-andlearning/schooladmissions/howto-apply/



St Charles' Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"Love, learn and grow together"

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean

27th October 2023

Year 6 Class Assembly

This morning, Friday 27th October,
Year 6 performed their class
assembly to the whole school and their
parents. During this term the children
have been studying World War 2,
particularly The Battle of the Atlantic
and The Battle of Britain. The children
shared their knowledge and sang "The
White Cliffs of Dover".

Well done Year 6 - a fantastic assembly!









Next Class Assembly - Year 5 Friday 10th November 2.45pm

Spooky Disco

The children had spooky fun at the Disco on Thursday after school. It was great to see the children dressed up and enjoying the party games. **Thank you** to the parents and staff who helped out.

This was our final event from the Cash for Kids fundraising. We will find out the final totals around 10th November. We know there has been at least £5,000 raised.

Next Class Assembly - Year 5 Friday 10th November 2.45pm





Have you been an Attendance HERO this week?

Congratulations to Reception for being our best attenders and Reception & Year 3 for being best time keepers this week.

Teachers' Star Award

This weeks special award goes to James. He is a lovely person, who gets on with his work quietly, always offers to help, is polite and well mannered.



Well done James, we are proud of you!

Remembrance Poppies

We will be selling Remembrance poppies in school when we get back after the half term. Donations for The Royal British Legion.



Class	Attendance & Punctuality for this week
WHOLE	94.93%
SCHOOL	31 Lates
Reception	98.33%
	1 Late
Year 1	90.87%
	3 Lates
Year 2	95.45%
	7 Lates
Year 3	97.86%
	1 Late
Year 4	96.67%
	10 Lates
Year 5	92.92%
	4 Lates
Year 6	91.48%
	5 Lates

Pupil Premium Funding

If your circumstances have changed recently you could be eligible. Please look at the link below to see if you are entitled to Free School Meals.

Statistics indicate that more children in our school are entitled to pupil premium, free milk and meals.

- Income Support Income-based Jobseekers
 Allowance
- Income-related Employment and Support Allowance
- Support from NASS (National Asylum Support Service) under part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999
- The guarantee element of State Pension Credit
- Child Tax Credit, Working Tax Credit runon, Universal Credit.

How do I apply for pupil premium and free school milk? Access Liverpool City Council's Website via https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/grants-and-funding/free-school-meals/

Celebration Assembly

Another fantastic
celebration of
achievement and our
HEARTS values this
week. There were
certificates for brilliant
writing and super effort
in children's work. It was
so lovely to read what
kind children we have in
our school.







Well done everyone!

Nursery Places

Did you know your child can begin attending our Nursery as soon as they turn 3?

Let me explain... All children receive funding for 15 hrs per week the term following their 3rd



birthday, but are eligible to come to Nursery the day after their 3rd birthday, through a self funded pathway. This means you can pay our nursery fees to bridge the gap between their 3rd birthday and the following term when their funding begins. Brilliant news!

There is also a 30 hr extended childcare offer available for working parents; it is worth looking into this to see if you're eligible. Some criteria includes working 16+ hours per week inc. maternity/paternity leave and sick leave. Visit https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare for more information!